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Brain Longevity Dharma Singh Khalsa 2001-01-01 In the tradition of Andrew
Weil's bestseller Spontaneous Healing, and aimed at the 78 million baby boomers
hitting the "memory barrier", this is a physician's breakthrough medical
program for the brain designed to diminish the effect of memory impairment
caused by stress, aging, and Alzheimer's disease. As we grow older and
experience the stresses of life, at about age 40 many of us begin to have
trouble remembering things, concentrating, and generally staying mentally
sharp. This book contains a four-part program including nutritional, stressrelieving, pharmacological, and mind-body exercise therapies to help people
overcome the undesirable effects of normal brain "aging". By controlling
cortisol, a hormone that is toxic to the brain and present in excessive levels
as we age, Dr. Khalsa's plan can help improve memory and emotional zest. -This is the first book to: -- describe a program that may diminish ageassociated memory impairment -- feature a clinical method that can promote
memory functioning impaired by Alzheimer's disease -- detail the physical
damage done to the brain by stress, how it adversely affects memory and our
other mental abilities, and what can be done about it.
The Alzheimer's Solution Dean Sherzai 2017-09-12 A revolutionary, proven
program for reversing the symptoms of Alzheimer's disease and cognitive decline
from award winning neurologists and codirectors of the Brain Health and
Alzheimer's Prevention Program at Loma Linda University Medical Center Over 47
million people are currently living with Alzheimer’s disease worldwide. While
all other major diseases are in decline, deaths from Alzheimer’s have increased
radically. What you or your loved ones don’t yet know is that 90 percent of
Alzheimer’s cases can be prevented. Based on the largest clinical and
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observational study to date, neurologists and codirectors of the Brain Health
and Alzheimer’s Prevention Program at Loma Linda University Medical Center,
Drs. Dean and Ayesha Sherzai, offer in The Alzheimer’s Solution the first
comprehensive program for preventing Alzheimer’s disease and improving
cognitive function. Alzheimer’s disease isn’t a genetic inevitability, and a
diagnosis does not need to come with a death sentence. Ninety percent of
grandparents, parents, husbands, and wives can be spared. Ninety percent of us
can avoid ever getting Alzheimer’s, and for the 10 percent with strong genetic
risk for cognitive decline, the disease can be delayed by ten to fifteen years.
This isn’t an estimate or wishful thinking; it’s a percentage based on rigorous
science and the remarkable results the Sherzais have seen firsthand in their
clinic. This much-needed revolutionary book reveals how the brain is a living
universe, directly influenced by nutrition, exercise, stress, sleep, and
engagement. In other words: what you feed it, how you treat it, when you
challenge it, and the ways in which you allow it to rest. These factors are the
pillars of the groundbreaking program you’ll find in these pages, which
features a personalized assessment for evaluating risk, a five-part program for
prevention and symptom-reversal, and day-by-day guides for optimizing cognitive
function. You can prevent Alzheimer’s disease from affecting you, your family,
friends, and loved ones. Even with a diagnosis, you can reverse cognitive
decline and add vibrant years to your life. The future of your brain is finally
within your control.
The Cox-2 Connection James B. LaValle 2001-09 In this innovative text, James
LaValle clearly explains what can cause joint and muscle inflammation, then
sets forward mutliple treatments, with step-by-step instructions on how to use
these treatments most effectively. Futhermore, he writes about exciting new
studies that indicate the possible effectiveness of Cox-2 inhibitors in
treating diseases such as cancer and Alzheimer's.
The Healing Self Deepak Chopra 2018-02 Heal yourself from the inside outOur
immune systems can no longer be taken for granted. Current trends in public
healthcare are disturbing- our increased air travel allows newly mutated
bacteria and viruses to spread across the globe, antibiotic-resistant strains
of bacteria outstrip the new drugs that are meant to fight them, deaths due to
hospital-acquired infections are increasing, and the childhood vaccinations of
our aging population are losing their effectiveness. Now more than ever, our
well-being is at a dangerous crossroad. But there is hope, and the solution
lies within ourselves. The Healing Self is the new breakthrough book in selfcare by bestselling author and leader in integrative medicine Deepak Chopra and
Harvard neuroscientist Rudolph E Tanzi. They argue that the brain possesses its
own lymphatic system, meaning it is also tied into the body?s general immune
system. Based on this brand new discovery, they offer new ways of increasing
the body?s immune system by stimulating the brain and our genes, and through
this they help us fight off illness and disease. Combined with new facts about
the gut microbiome and lifestyle changes, diet and stress reduction, there is
no doubt that this ground-breaking work will have an important effect on your
immune system.
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Nutrition and Integrative Medicine Aruna Bakhru 2018-08-06 While medical
professionals continue to practice traditional allopathic medicine, the public
has turned toward nutritional and integrative medical therapies, especially for
addressing the proliferation of chronic diseases. Written by leaders in the
academic and scientific world, Nutrition and Integrative Medicine: A Primer for
Clinicians presents various modalities to help restore health. This book
provides users with a guide to evaluating and recommending nutritional and
integrative therapies. The book offers insights on the microbiome of the human
body, examines the relationship of human health to the microbiome of the food
we ingest, and introduces the concept of "food as information." It provides
enlightenment on anti-aging and healing modalities, mind–body medicine, and an
investigation of psychological trauma as related to disease causation.
Integrative therapies, including water, light, and sound therapy, are explored,
and information on healing chronic disease through nutrition, the tooth–body
connection, the role of toxins in disease causation, and electromagnetic field
hypersensitivity, as well as its management, is presented.
Breakthrough Suzanne Somers 2008-09-09 Life-Altering Secrets from Today’s
Cutting-Edge Doctors and the #1 New York Times Bestselling Author of Ageless
Today’s most trusted advocate of antiaging medicine, Suzanne Somers, deepens
her commitment to helping people lead healthier, happier lives by opening their
eyes to cutting-edge, proven remedies and preventative care that most doctors
just aren’t talking about with patients: longevity medicine and the more
progressive study of bioidentical hormones. As we age, certain hormones
diminish, creating an imbalance that can set off everything from perimenopause
to cancer, beginning as early as our thirties. This hormonal imbalance is
causing many to feel depressed, anxious, fatigued, sexless, sleepless, and
ultimately ill, sometimes even terminally. What’s more, Somers and twenty
doctors in the field of antiaging medicine argue that the processed chemicals
in foods and pharmaceuticals we ply ourselves with are actually slowly eroding
our bodies and minds. So we’re getting slammed twice. From estrogen dominance
to deceptive thyroid problems, people are suffering, and most don’t have access
to the treatment they truly need to get better and thrive . . . until now.
Breakthrough explores cutting-edge science and delivers smart, proactive advice
on the newest treatments for breakthrough health and longevity. In addition to
being a pioneer in a rapidly growing health field, Somers is a passionate,
caring individual whose own life was derailed by disease and brought back to
unimaginable, feel good heights that she wants you, too, to experience.
Brain Food Lisa Mosconi PhD 2019-12-31 How to eat for maximum brainpower and
health, from an expert in both neuroscience and nutrition. "Powerful advice on
how to eat for maximum brainpower." --Mark Hyman, MD, New York Times-bestselling author of Eat Fat, Get Thin In this eye-opening book, Dr. Lisa
Mosconi, a neuroscientist and integrative nutritionist, explains why the
dietary needs of the brain are different from those of other organs. Her
innovative approach to cognitive health encompasses a complete food plan,
including comprehensive lists of what to eat and what to avoid as well as
information to help you determine where you are on the brain-health spectrum.
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Brain Food can help improve memory, prevent cognitive decline, eliminate brain
fog, and lift depression. "Incredible." --Maria Shriver "This fascinating book
not only reveals the science behind neuro-nutrition, it shows us what we could
be eating for maximum brain power." --Sara Gottfried, MD, New York Timesbestselling author of Younger, The Hormone Reset Diet, and The Hormone Cure "An
empowering resource for anyone who wants to take their brain health into their
own hands (and spoons and forks)." --Kelly McGonigal, PhD, author of The
Willpower Instinct, The Upside of Stress, and The Joy of Movement
Breaking Alzheimer's Dayan Goodenowe 2021-06-21 Breaking Alzheimer's is Dr.
Dayan Goodenowe's story of personal and scientific perseverance. The
biochemical mechanisms of neurological disease is his area of expertise and was
his area of expertise for 15 years before he serendipitously discovered that
low plasmalogen levels were causing Alzheimer's. Dr. Goodenowe had never heard
of plasmalogens and he had never been taught about them. There are now 15 years
of supportive validation of this discovery and access to plasmalogen testing
and supplementation is now available to everyone. By sheer will, Dr. Goodenowe
has completed the beginning and the middle of this journey such that the
plasmalogen genie cannot be put back in the bottle. This book is about bringing
the reader up to speed as to where we currently are on this journey and where
we are going from here. The Breaking Alzheimer's Video Series and Audio Book
will be available through Dr. Dayan Goodenowe's website soon. Learn more about
Dr. Goodenowe and his educational content here: https: //drgoodenowe.com To
learn more about Dr. Goodenowe's scientifically designed supplements and blood
testing technology visit the Prodrome Sciences website here: https:
//prodrome.com ADVANCE PRAISE "A paradigm-altering view of Alzheimer's." Dale
Bredesen, MD Author of The New York Times Bestseller The End of Alzheimer's "A
brilliant and ground-breaking text on the science and clinical application of
plasmalogens for the therapeutic amelioration of Alzheimer's Dementia. I have
had the good fortune of observing firsthand the significant, clinical benefits
in my patients with neurodegenerative disorders for whom I've prescribed
plasmalogen therapy." Mitchel Fleisher M.D., D.Ht., D.A.B.F.M., Dc.A.B.C.T.
Medical Director, Center for Integrative & Regenerative Medicine "A bold and
promising approach. Dr. Goodenowe has performed groundbreaking and compelling
research which is detailed in the book so that afflicted patients and health
professionals will become aware of a discovery which may very well change our
approach to Alzheimer's. We have been deploying plasmalogen precursors at the
Regenesis Project and have found that within the timeframe of a few weeks,
people become more alert and cognizant." Sheldon Jordan, MD, FAAN, DABPN, DABCN
Medical Director, the Regenesis Project "Dr. Goodenowe has not only identified
a biomarker-plasmalogen-that is strongly correlated with dementia, but he has
also discovered a way to track and improve that marker allowing ApoE4 carriers,
at the highest genetic risk for Alzheimer's, to potentially avoid disease
onset. Indeed, many of our members have had a noticeable improvement after
addressing low levels." Julie Gregory Founder & President of ApoE4.Info "I
strongly recommend this book which I hope will be as transformative for you as
it has been for me. It is easy to read and understand and will impact your
everyday decision making." Bijan Pourat MD ACC FRCP(C) "Dayan Goodenowe has
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drilled down to the very core of what makes us tick. His patient 25 year
journey of research and invention has unpacked unique and marvelous
understanding into how our metabolic engine works. We have a whole new field of
medicine opening up called "metabolic medicine" and it runs right through Dr.
Goodenowe's inventions. Like tuning your carburetor and timing your engine, we
can now heal your mitochondria and make your peroxisomes whistle with the
careful measurement and replacement of plasmalogens. The implications of his
inventions can't be overstated. This is the end of Alzheimer's, Parkinson's,
cancer....and who knows what lies ahead in the paradigm shift to true wellness
with the absence of disease." John E. Whitcomb, MD Brookfield Longevity Medical
Clinic
Why Buddha Never Had Alzheimer's Shuvendu Sen 2017-10-24 Who among us is not
affected by issues such as stress, depression, personality and behavioral
changes, agitation, hypertension or high cholesterol—to name a few? Did you
know that these are some of the cognitive and biological deficiencies that are
associated with Alzheimer's? It is estimated that 5.4 million people in the
U.S. are afflicted with Alzheimer's disease. In its capacity to completely
destroy personalities, relationships and daily living, we cannot afford to
continue thinking of it as a private disease. Alzheimer's is a family
problem—ruthless in its scope and spread. And despite relentless trials and
research studies, scientists have not found a drug to control it. Even worse,
there isn't even a fully reliable diagnostic test for it. Alzheimer's disease
has become a gigantic specter that looms before all of us as we age, and it is
advancing unimpeded. Today we know that contributing factors and symptoms (such
as stress and hypertension) can be alleviated with holistic, alternate
management approaches—like meditation, yoga, music therapy and virtual reality
therapy. Research studies from Harvard Medical School, Johns Hopkins University
and Mayo Clinic, among many others, have demonstrated the comprehensive
benefits of yoga and meditation on various aspects of the human mind—and when
you think about it, that's where Alzheimer's disease develops—in the mind. But,
how can meditation and yoga stop or even reverse the course of Alzheimer's?
They set the mind on an inward journey where the risk factors that precipitate
the disease are formed. This bridging of the old and new creates an imperative
paradigm shift in our perspective toward Alzheimer's disease management. Why
Buddha Never Had Alzheimer's is precisely what is needed to cause a drastic and
necessary revolution in medical care.
The End of Alzheimer's Dale Bredesen 2017-08-22 The instant New York Times and
Wall Street Journal bestseller A groundbreaking plan to prevent and reverse
Alzheimer’s Disease that fundamentally changes how we understand cognitive
decline. Everyone knows someone who has survived cancer, but until now no one
knows anyone who has survived Alzheimer's Disease. In this paradigm shifting
book, Dale Bredesen, MD, offers real hope to anyone looking to prevent and even
reverse Alzheimer's Disease and cognitive decline. Revealing that AD is not one
condition, as it is currently treated, but three, The End of Alzheimer’s
outlines 36 metabolic factors (micronutrients, hormone levels, sleep) that can
trigger "downsizing" in the brain. The protocol shows us how to rebalance these
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factors using lifestyle modifications like taking B12, eliminating gluten, or
improving oral hygiene. The results are impressive. Of the first ten patients
on the protocol, nine displayed significant improvement with 3-6 months; since
then the protocol has yielded similar results with hundreds more. Now, The End
of Alzheimer’s brings new hope to a broad audience of patients, caregivers,
physicians, and treatment centers with a fascinating look inside the science
and a complete step-by-step plan that fundamentally changes how we treat and
even think about AD.
Life Force Tony Robbins 2022-02-08 INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
Transform your life or the life of someone you love with Life Force—the newest
breakthroughs in health technology to help maximize your energy and strength,
prevent disease, and extend your health span—from Tony Robbins, author of the
#1 New York Times bestseller Money: Master the Game. What if there were
scientific solutions that could wipe out your deepest fears of falling ill,
receiving a life-threatening diagnosis, or feeling the effects of aging? What
if you had access to the same cutting-edge tools and technology used by peak
performers and the world’s greatest athletes? In a world full of fear and
uncertainty about our health, it can be difficult to know where to turn for
actionable advice you can trust. Today, leading scientists and doctors in the
field of regenerative medicine are developing diagnostic tools and safe and
effective therapies that can free you from fear. In this book, Tony Robbins,
the world’s #1 life and business strategist who has coached more than fifty
million people, brings you more than 100 of the world’s top medical minds and
the latest research, inspiring comeback stories, and amazing advancements in
precision medicine that you can apply today to help extend the length and
quality of your life. This book is the result of Robbins going on his own lifechanging journey. After being told that his health challenges were
irreversible, he experienced firsthand how new regenerative technology not only
helped him heal but made him stronger than ever before. Life Force will show
you how you can wake up every day with increased energy, a more bulletproof
immune system, and the know-how to help turn back your biological clock. This
is a book for everyone, from peak performance athletes, to the average person
who wants to increase their energy and strength, to those looking for healing.
Life Force provides answers that can transform and even save your life, or that
of someone you love.
Integrative Medicine for Binge Eating James Greenblatt 2019-03-13 Every year
millions of Americans struggle to lose weight, financing a huge dieting
industry that earns fifty-five billion dollars annually. Despite their efforts,
two-thirds of American adults remain either obese or overweight. It’s clear
that dieting doesn’t work, and failed attempts to lose weight only make the
situation worse by encouraging disordered eating behavior. In Integrative
Medicine for Binge Eating, respected psychiatrist and eating disorder expert
Dr. James M. Greenblatt explains how appetite is controlled by the brain’s
neurochemical systems. The book’s inspiring New Hope model combines the best in
traditional and complementary approaches for recovery from Binge Eating
Disorder and food addiction. Unlike dieting, which provides only a temporary
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fix, this book offers a permanent solution based on scientific research to help
you reclaim a healthy relationship with food and end the vicious cycle of food
addiction. The book delivers: ■ Insight into genetics and eating disorders ■
How laboratory evaluations can point the way to individualized support ■ The
role of vitamins and minerals in controlling Binge Eating Disorder ■ The role
of medications in controlling Binge Eating Disorder
Minerals latu sensu and Human Health Celso Gomes 2021-05-18 This volume
provides a comprehensive academic review of both positive and negative effects
of minerals on human health and quality of life. The book adopts the concept of
mineral latu sensu (mineral l.s.), which encompasses a broad spectrum of
natural, inorganic, solid, and crystalline, of natural and inorganic chemical
elements (metals and metalloids), of modified natural minerals, of biominerals,
and of syntetic minerals, all products that branch across the disciplines of
earth, soil, environmental, materials, nutrition, and health sciences. Using
this broad framework, the authors are able to provide a multidisciplinary
assessment on many types of minerals which can be essential, beneficial and
hazardous to human health, covering applications in medical geology, medical
hydrology or balneotherapy, pharmacology, chemistry, nutrition, and biophysics.
The book performs historical analyses of the uses of minerals for therapeutic
and cosmetic purposes to better understand current trends and developments in
mineral research and human health. The book will be of interest to students,
public health officials, environmental agencies and researchers from various
disciplines, as well as scientific societies and organizations focusing on
medical geology, health resort medicine (crenotherapy, hydrotherapy and
climatotherapy), and on pharmaceutical, cosmetic and biomedical applications.
The End of Alzheimer's Program Dale Bredesen 2020-08-18 The instant New York
Times bestseller The New York Times Best Selling author of The End of
Alzheimer's lays out a specific plan to help everyone prevent and reverse
cognitive decline or simply maximize brainpower. In The End of Alzheimer's Dale
Bredesen laid out the science behind his revolutionary new program that is the
first to both prevent and reverse symptoms of Alzheimer's disease. Now he lays
out the detailed program he uses with his own patients. Accessible and
detailed, it can be tailored to anyone's needs and will enhance cognitive
ability at any age. What we call Alzheimer's disease is actually a protective
response to a wide variety of insults to the brain: inflammation, insulin
resistance, toxins, infections, and inadequate levels of nutrients, hormones,
and growth factors. Bredesen starts by having us figure out which of these
insults we need to address and continues by laying out a personalized lifestyle
plan. Focusing on the Ketoflex 12/3 Diet, which triggers ketosis and lets the
brain restore itself with a minimum 12-hour fast, Dr. Bredesen drills down on
restorative sleep, targeted supplementation, exercise, and brain training. He
also examines the tricky question of toxic exposure and provides workarounds
for many difficult problems. The takeaway is that we do not need to do the
program perfectly but will see tremendous results if we can do it well enough.
With inspiring stories from patients who have reversed cognitive decline and
are now thriving, this book shifts the treatment paradigm and offers a new and
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effective way to enhance cognition as well as unprecedented hope to sufferers
of this now no longer deadly disease.
The Healthy Brain Toolbox Ken Sharlin 2018-06-11 At last, neurologist-proven
strategies to improve your memory and protect yourself against age-related
diseases of the brain! The science and the "art" of functional medicine for the
brain are laid out in this book. Dr. Ken Sharlin shows us how the individual
pieces of the puzzle are integrated and nurtured along in a stepwise,
achievable fashion, while recognizing the uniqueness of each individual who
makes this approach their own. Here's what you will find inside: FORWARD by
Terry Wahls, MD, IFMCP PART 1 - THE SCIENCE CHAPTER 1 Houston, We Have a
Problem! How to Think Outside the Box to Solve a Global Health Crisis CHAPTER 2
I am a Product of My Generation: The Truth About How I Got Here CHAPTER 3 The
Apple Can Land Far from the Tree, If You Give it a Push: How A ConventionallyTrained Doctor Turned into a Functional Medicine Fanatic CHAPTER 4 Inflammation
and Oxidative Stress: Unearthing the Root Causes of Chronic Disease CHAPTER 5
The Seven Biological Systems: Imbalances in Functional Systems Affect One
Another and Spark the Fire of Illness CHAPTER 6 The Clues are in the History:
How Your Story Can Help You Learn What You Need to Do to Protect Your Brain
CHAPTER 7 Getting Around the Parts of the Brain: How Structure Relates to
Function, When it Comes to Preventing Memory Loss PART 2 - THE STRATEGIES
CHAPTER 8 Brain Tune Up! In the Office: How a Functional Medicine Practice Can
Work for You CHAPTER 9 Sleep Is More Than A Time Of Rest: Get Your Zzzs to
Protect Your Brain! CHAPTER 10 Movement and Exercise: How Physical Activity
Prevents Memory Loss and Protects Your Brain by Amy Gordin, PT CHAPTER 11
Nutrition to Tune Up Your Brain: How Food Provides the Building Blocks to Brain
Health by Angela Jenkins, RD, LD CHAPTER 12 To Om and Beyond: An Emotional and
Spiritual Stress Resilience Practice Can Improve Your Memory and Grow Your
Brain by Chuck Renner, OTR, CHT CHAPTER 13 Eureka! How to Use Supplements,
Herbal Brain Enhancers, and Technology to Prevent Memory Loss and Protect Your
Aging Brain EPILOGUE: The Road Back
Elderhood Louise Aronson 2019-06-11 Finalist for the Pulitzer Prize in General
Nonfiction A New York Times Bestseller Longlisted for the Andrew Carnegie Medal
for Excellence in Nonfiction Winner of the WSU AOS Bonner Book Award As
revelatory as Atul Gawande's Being Mortal, physician and award-winning author
Louise Aronson's Elderhood is an essential, empathetic look at a vital but
often disparaged stage of life. For more than 5,000 years, "old" has been
defined as beginning between the ages of 60 and 70. That means most people
alive today will spend more years in elderhood than in childhood, and many will
be elders for 40 years or more. Yet at the very moment that humans are living
longer than ever before, we've made old age into a disease, a condition to be
dreaded, denigrated, neglected, and denied. Reminiscent of Oliver Sacks, noted
Harvard-trained geriatrician Louise Aronson uses stories from her quarter
century of caring for patients, and draws from history, science, literature,
popular culture, and her own life to weave a vision of old age that's neither
nightmare nor utopian fantasy--a vision full of joy, wonder, frustration,
outrage, and hope about aging, medicine, and humanity itself. Elderhood is for
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anyone who is, in the author's own words, "an aging, i.e., still-breathing
human being."
Reverse Alzheimer's Disease Naturally Michelle Honda 2019-04-16 Breakthrough
and effective natural medicine approaches to manage and treat Alzheimer's
disease. More than 44 million people are affected by Alzheimer's disease
worldwide. Millions of people of all ages are battling this disabling brain
impairment, causing a health care crisis of epidemic proportions. Reverse
Alzheimer's Disease Naturally provides a comprehensive overview of Alzheimer's
disease and how to effectively and naturally manage it. It's a complete
resource of healing remedies, dietary recommendations, mental exercises, and
protocols. Reverse Alzheimer's Disease Naturally offers practical tips and
alternative solutions to popular treatments as well as beneficial supplements
and home remedies.
Integrative Medicine for Depression James Greenblatt 2019-03-26 Integrative
Medicine for Depression A disease that has long plagued humankind, depression
is debilitating. Despite the frequency with which they’re prescribed, drugs
alone don’t always provide relief, and often have side effects that limit
effectiveness. There’s new hope for treatment, as emerging evidence suggests
depression can be triggered by biochemical imbalances and nutritional
deficiencies. In the newly updated edition of Integrative Medicine for
Depression, mental health expert Dr. James M. Greenblatt emphasizes the
treatment of depression using an integrative regimen that first seeks to
understand the whole person. This book offers fresh new possibilities for those
who suffer from depression. Incorporating decades of research and treatment in
this groundbreaking work, Dr. Greenblatt explains: ■ The biologic mechanisms
that cause depression ■ Why previous treatments may have failed ■ Nutritional
approaches to improve mood ■ Ways to minimize the side effects of
antidepressants ■ Strategies for a personalized supplement program
Reverse Alzheimer's Disease Naturally Michelle Honda 2018-11-27 Breakthrough
and effective natural medicine approaches to manage and treat Alzheimer's
disease. More than 44 million people are affected by Alzheimer's disease
worldwide. Millions of people of all ages are battling this disabling brain
impairment, causing a health care crisis of epidemic proportions. Reverse
Alzheimer's Disease Naturally provides a comprehensive overview of Alzheimer's
disease and how to effectively and naturally manage it. It's a complete
resource of healing remedies, dietary recommendations, mental exercises, and
protocols. Reverse Alzheimer's Disease Naturally offers practical tips and
alternative solutions to popular treatments as well as beneficial supplements
and home remedies.
Nutritional Lithium: a Cinderella Story James Greenblatt 2016-02-23 In a nation
plagued with chronic diseases such as cancer, heart disease, and diabetes, a
different predator is the single greatest reason for disability in the United
States: mental disorders. Our fast-paced and frenetic lifestyle, coupled with a
grossly polluted environment, has created the perfect breeding ground for
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mental instability. With the spread of brain disorders on the rise around the
world, nutritional biochemistry and one of its stars, lithium, has stepped into
the spotlight to offer proven methods to heal our bodies from the inside out.
Historically linked to severe psychiatric illness, lithium as an agent of good
health and well-being is often ignored and brushed aside. Known as the
Cinderella drug, it is an essential mineral in our physical and psychological
makeup. Lack of its presence in the body can result in poor brain development,
psychiatric symptoms, and so on. When administered in small, controlled doses,
lithium can significantly improve the lives of those suffering from mental
disorders. Nutritional Lithium: A Cinderella Story illustrates the significance
of this precious mineral not only as a nutrient vital to human development, but
also as a nutritional component that can help millions of people worldwide.
Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer's James Greenblatt 2018-11-30 A deadly
neurological malady characterized by progressive and irreparable shrinking of
brain tissue, Alzheimer’s disease causes declines in memory, social abilities,
and communication skills that accelerate aging and eventually lead to death.
Conventional medicine has failed to develop treatments for this terrifying
disease. No drug or proprietary medicine has been shown to be effective. In
this groundbreaking book, leading integrative psychiatrist Dr. James M.
Greenblatt reveals that hope has come from new research showing the answer lies
with an integrative approach, of which nutrition is a key factor. The key lies
in low-dose nutritional lithium, a naturally occurring mineral with a long and
well-documented history of restoring brain and nervous system function at the
molecular level. Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer’s presents this simple and
effective approach to the prevention and treatment of dementia, delivering a
wealth of scientific support for the clinical use of nutritional lithium,
including: ■ Insight into the causes of Alzheimer’s disease ■ New information
about nutritional lithium and its clinical use in the prevention Alzheimer’s
disease ■ Research showing how antioxidants and anti-inflammatory nutrients
support brain health ■ A roadmap for you and your doctor to build an
integrative treatment plan to preserve healthy brain function
The Immunotype Breakthrough Heather Moday 2021-12-21 A respected immunologist,
allergist, and functional medicine doctor breaks down the latest science on
immunity, offering “the most important guide available” (Mark Hyman, MD) to
balancing your system for optimal health and longevity. To most of us, the
immune system is seemingly unknowable—it's an invisible, complex network of
cells, receptors, and messengers, and there's no standard way to see if it's
functioning as it should. Yet in spite of this, it affects every aspect of our
health, influencing (and sometimes even causing) nearly every disease known to
humanity. Much has been made about “boosting” immunity, but what exactly does
that mean, and what if boosting isn't really what your unique system needs? In
The Immunotype Breakthrough, Dr. Heather Moday explains that for most, immune
system balance is key. Drawing on a wealth of cutting edge research and
fascinating case studies, Dr. Moday explains that the immune system is fluid
and significantly influenced by our behaviors, diet, habits, and environment.
She identifies four primary Immunotypes—Smoldering, Weak, Hyperactive, and
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Misguided—that underlie the immune imbalances that commonly lead to disease,
chronic inflammation, infection, allergies, and autoimmunity. By identifying
your personal immunotype—where you fall on this immunity spectrum—you can
intervene by making focused, individualized, natural lifestyle changes to
ensure it functions optimally Featuring engaging and accessible science,
practical and customizable takeaways, and interactive quizzes to help you zero
in on your specific needs, The Immunotype Breakthrough is a revolutionary
program for creating an individualized lifestyle and diet that will lead to
immune resilience, vitality, and longevity.
Recovery from Lyme Disease Daniel A. Kinderlehrer 2021-03-16 From the foreword
by world-leading Lyme expert Joseph J. Burrascano, Jr., MD: A detailed and
thoughtful road-map is sorely needed. And it is in this context that I am so
pleased that we have this book by Dr. Kinderlehrer. I wish I had had a book
like this back in the day to guide me! It covers just about everything—the
infections, diagnostic tests, treatments, and yes, the all-important terrain.
It gives the reader an in-depth, but easily understandable, guide through the
many subtleties of tick-borne illnesses. One is impressed with the knowledge
presented and grateful for this information which has helped so many people
recover from chronic illness. To anyone touched by tick-borne diseases, be they
a patient, a caregiver or loved one, or health practitioner, this book is a
must-read. It will serve as a continuing reference as it gets read and reread
to assimilate all it has to offer. I congratulate Dr. Kinderlehrer and thank
him for this most impressive work. The ultimate guide to recognizing, coping
with, and overcoming chronic infection. Lyme Disease is a substantial problem.
While the CDC reported 427,000 new cases in 2017 based on surveillance
criteria, actual numbers based on clinical diagnosis put that number at over
one million. It is now well accepted that 10 to 20 percent of these cases go on
to become a chronic illness, and these numbers don't even include those people
who became chronically ill without ever witnessing a tick attachment or a
bulls-eye rash. In other words, hundreds of thousands of people develop a
chronic illness every year. This is why Dr. Dan Kinderlehrer’s book is so
important and timely and has the potential to help millions who are victims of
this epidemic. His integrative approach offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive plan available for treating and beating this disease. It will
discuss brand new treatments such as disulfiram, which is being hailed as a
major breakthrough, as well as the use of cannabis to treat pain and anxiety,
among other developments in the field. With the staggering growth we are seeing
in numbers of people afflicted, this book becomes more important every day.
Kinderhlehrer is in a unique position to write this book. After completing a
residency in Internal Medicine in 1979, he opened one of the first practices in
the US in what was then called Holistic Medicine. After becoming an expert in
nutrition and environmental illness, he became ill himself with Lyme disease
complex. His long road to recovery has given him insights into what patients
are going through; his background in internal medicine trained him to
understand the complexities of his multi-systemic illness; his knowledge of
environmental illness has enabled him to evaluate immune dysregulation; and his
study of energetic medicine, spiritual alignment, and healing from trauma has
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yielded insights into how to help patients shift their belief systems to being
well. Recovery from Lyme Disease is by far the most thorough book available on
Lyme Disease Complex. It will provide patients with information that will guide
them on their healing journeys, as well as supplying doctors with instruction
on appropriate diagnosis and treatment approaches.
The Perfect Gene Diet Pamela McDonald 2013 McDonald reveals the latest
breakthrough in health and nutrition, focusing on the Apo E gene, which affects
cholesterol levels, heart and Alzheimer's disease, and much more.
Integrative Medicine for Binge Eating James Greenblatt 2019-03-21 Every year
millions of Americans struggle to lose weight, financing a huge dieting
industry that earns fifty-five billion dollars annually. Despite their efforts,
two-thirds of American adults remain either obese or overweight. It’s clear
that dieting doesn’t work, and failed attempts to lose weight only make the
situation worse by encouraging disordered eating behavior. In Integrative
Medicine for Binge Eating, respected psychiatrist and eating disorder expert
Dr. James M. Greenblatt explains how appetite is controlled by the brain’s
neurochemical systems. The book’s inspiring New Hope model combines the best in
traditional and complementary approaches for recovery from Binge Eating
Disorder and food addiction. Unlike dieting, which provides only a temporary
fix, this book offers a permanent solution based on scientific research to help
you reclaim a healthy relationship with food and end the vicious cycle of food
addiction. The book delivers: ■ Insight into genetics and eating disorders ■
How laboratory evaluations can point the way to individualized support ■ The
role of vitamins and minerals in controlling Binge Eating Disorder ■ The role
of medications in controlling Binge Eating Disorder
Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer's James Greenblatt 2018-11-22 A deadly
neurological malady characterized by progressive and irreparable shrinking of
brain tissue, Alzheimer’s disease causes declines in memory, social abilities,
and communication skills that accelerate aging and eventually lead to death.
Conventional medicine has failed to develop treatments for this terrifying
disease. No drug or proprietary medicine has been shown to be effective. In
this groundbreaking book, leading integrative psychiatrist Dr. James M.
Greenblatt reveals that hope has come from new research showing the answer lies
with an integrative approach, of which nutrition is a key factor. The key lies
in low-dose nutritional lithium, a naturally occurring mineral with a long and
well-documented history of restoring brain and nervous system function at the
molecular level. Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer’s presents this simple and
effective approach to the prevention and treatment of dementia, delivering a
wealth of scientific support for the clinical use of nutritional lithium,
including: ■ Insight into the causes of Alzheimer’s disease ■ New information
about nutritional lithium and its clinical use in the prevention Alzheimer’s
disease ■ Research showing how antioxidants and anti-inflammatory nutrients
support brain health ■ A roadmap for you and your doctor to build an
integrative treatment plan to preserve healthy brain function
integrative-medicine-for-alzheimer-s-the-breakthr
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Break Your Prescribed Addiction Billie Jay Sahley 2004 This step-by-step guide
provides a safe, gradual withdrawal from tranquilizers, antidepressants (SSRIs,
MAOs, Tricyclics), pain pills, and other addictive substances. As more
psychotropic drugs flood this country, millions are looking for alternatives.
This practical guide outlines a safe method of withdrawal, infromation for use
during the withdrawal period, and an aftercare program. If you or someone you
love has a problem with antidepressants, tranquilizers, pain pills, etc., this
book gives you the natural alternatives for a better quality of life
naturally¿drug free!
The Breakthrough Depression Solution James Greenblatt 2011 By 2020 depression
is expected to be a leading cause of disability worldwide, second only to heart
disease. Despite the dozens of antidepressants on the market, millions of
people who seek treatment for depression fail to find ongoing relief from their
symptoms. Others must go through months of medication trials before finding the
prescription(s) that works best for them. In The Breakthrough Depression
Solution: A Personalized 9-Step Method for Beating the Physical Causes of Your
Depression, board-certified psychiatrist James Greenblatt, MD, lays out a
proven approach to identifying and healing the physical contributors to your
depression, which may include nutrition, genetics, hormones, and stress.
Finding the right treatment is easier than people think and may be as simple as
taking a vitamin or mineral tablet. The author discusses the latest technology
and the many tests available to ensure that medications and other treatments
are targeted to each individual's unique biochemistry for the best outcome
possible. Book jacket.
Quantum Brain Healing Rebecca Stone 2011-07-01 Quantum Brain Healing offers
alternative medicine, nutritional therapies, vitamins, amino acid therapy to
treat, heal, and prevent many brain diseases. It also shows how to protect the
brain from aging, cognitive disorders, and learning disorders. Modern antiaging tips for protecting memory and working longer. Medical solutions to
sharpen your memory and improve your mood. Help in eliminating addictions and
depression. The book chapters include depression, anxiety, insomnia, PTSD, OCD,
mania, Parkinson's, Alzheimer's, addiction, neuropathy, dyslexia, epilepsy,
memory, ischemia, stroke, autism, stress, cognitive disorders, and auditory
hallucinations. Each chapter contains the many solutions and treatment plan for
the specific disease and related medical symptoms. Learn how to keep yourself
healthy, fight environmental toxins, repair cellular damage, and operate in
your best health zone. Let Dr Rebecca Stone MD-India light the pathway to
Camelot for your family's health and wellness.
The Immunotype Breakthrough Heather Moday 2021-12-23 'In an era of heightened
awareness of our immune system, the threat of pandemics, the rise of
autoimmunity, and the revelatory new science that everything from heart disease
to cancer, Alzheimer's to autism, and depression to diabetes is linked to
disordered immune function and inflammation, The Immunotype Breakthrough is the
most important guide available today to understand and optimise our immune
function. It is an essential roadmap for anyone with an immune system
integrative-medicine-for-alzheimer-s-the-breakthr
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(essentially everyone!), anyone looking to optimise their health and avoid
today's modern plague - inflammation.' DR MARK HYMAN, New York Timesbestselling author of The Pegan Diet. 'The immune system has been overlooked
and misunderstood for far too long. In The Immunotype Breakthrough, Dr Moday
gives us a glimpse into her speciality and explains the recent research in a
way that we can all understand. Best of all, she gives us action steps we can
each take to prioritise our immune system to elevate our overall health.' DR
WILL COLE, New York Times-bestselling author of Intuitive Fasting 'This is a
must-read for anyone who has experienced the pitfalls of conventional medicine
and is ready to balance their immune system for optimal health.' DR AMY MYERS,
author of The Autoimmune Solution and Thyroid Connection 'A revolutionary book
from one of the best immunity experts around. The Immunotype Breakthrough
explains the latest science on immunity, and offers unique, customisable advice
to help you balance your immune system. A must-read for anyone interested in
living a long and healthy life." JASON WACHOB, Founder & Co-CEO of
mindbodygreen.com To most of us, the immune system is a mysterious and complex
network of cells, receptors, and messengers that we only notice when it goes
awry. But our immune response, or lack of, affects nearly every aspect of our
bodies and our health. Much has been made of 'boosting' immunity, but what
exactly does that mean? And what if boosting isn't really what our immune
systems need? In The Immunotype Breakthrough, functional medicine doctor and
immunity specialist Dr Heather Moday explains that, for the most part, what our
immune systems truly need is not boosting, but balancing. She identifies four
distinct immunotypes, and helps you find yours: Smouldering: too much
inflammation, resulting in diabetes, dementia, heart disease Misguided: an
immune system which attacks your own cells and organs, causing autoimmune
diseases Hyperactive: overreactive to harmless substances, causing allergies
Weak: an immune system that doesn't react fast or effectively enough, causing
frequent colds, flu or bronchitis Drawing on a wealth of cutting-edge research,
Dr Moday explains that our immune systems are fluid and significantly
influenced by our behaviours, diet, habits, and environment. By identifying
your personal immunotype, and implementing Dr Moday's Immune Restoration Plan,
you can make focused, individualised lifestyle changes to bring your immune
system back into balance. With interactive quizzes to help readers zero in on
their own specific needs, The Immunotype Breakthrough is a revolutionary
programme that will lead to holistic health, vitality, and longevity for
everyone.
Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer's James Greenblatt 2018-11-22 A deadly
neurological malady characterized by progressive and irreparable shrinking of
brain tissue, Alzheimer’s disease causes declines in memory, social abilities,
and communication skills that accelerate aging and eventually lead to death.
Conventional medicine has failed to develop treatments for this terrifying
disease. No drug or proprietary medicine has been shown to be effective. In
this groundbreaking book, leading integrative psychiatrist Dr. James M.
Greenblatt reveals that hope has come from new research showing the answer lies
with an integrative approach, of which nutrition is a key factor. The key lies
in low-dose nutritional lithium, a naturally occurring mineral with a long and
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well-documented history of restoring brain and nervous system function at the
molecular level. Integrative Medicine for Alzheimer’s presents this simple and
effective approach to the prevention and treatment of dementia, delivering a
wealth of scientific support for the clinical use of nutritional lithium,
including: ■ Insight into the causes of Alzheimer’s disease ■ New information
about nutritional lithium and its clinical use in the prevention Alzheimer’s
disease ■ Research showing how antioxidants and anti-inflammatory nutrients
support brain health ■ A roadmap for you and your doctor to build an
integrative treatment plan to preserve healthy brain function
Answers to Anorexia James Greenblatt 2021-10-18 Anorexia nervosa is a lifethreatening disorder associated with high rates of relapse and ineffective
therapeutic models. Conventional treatments overlook the biological
consequences of self-starvation – consequences that impact brain function,
cognition, and behavior. As mainstream medicine continues to ignore the proven
relationship between nutrition and mental health, this book delivers lifesaving
information. Dr. Greenblatt outlines how to correct nutrient deficiencies and
decrease anxiety – the keys to lasting recovery from anorexia. Answers to
Anorexia presents a model of anorexia treatment that prioritizes the correction
of nutritional deficiencies. In tandem with other interventions, this model
comprises an approach that is comprehensive, cogent, and successful.
The Disease Delusion Dr. Jeffrey S. Bland 2014-05-06 For decades, Dr. Jeffrey
Bland has been on the cutting edge of Functional Medicine, which seeks to
pinpoint and prevent the cause of illness, rather than treat its symptoms.
Managing chronic diseases accounts for three quarters of our total healthcare
costs, because we’re masking these illnesses with pills and temporary
treatments, rather than addressing their underlying causes, he argues. Worse,
only treating symptoms leads us down the path of further illness. In The
Disease Delusion, Dr. Bland explains what Functional Medicine is and what it
can do for you. While advances in modern science have nearly doubled our
lifespans in only four generations, our quality of life has not reached its
full potential. Outlining the reasons why we suffer chronic diseases from
asthma and diabetes to obesity, arthritis and cancer to a host of other
ailments, Dr. Bland offers achievable, science-based solutions that can
alleviate these common conditions and offers a roadmap for a lifetime of
wellness.
Reversing Alzheimer's Timothy J Smith, MD 2020-11-10 You Can Reverse
Alzheimer's! We are no longer at the mercy of our DNA. The recent discovery of
epigenetics--the science of understanding how to control the expression of our
own genes--has given us the exciting new power to make conscious choices that
reprogram our genetic destiny. In Reversing Alzheimer's, Dr. Timothy Smith
shows you how to apply this new science to improve cognition and reverse
Alzheimer's disease. Now, whether you have a healthy, dementia-free brain is
completely up to you. In Reversing Alzheimer's you will learn * How to enhance
the brain's the ability to grow, heal, and adapt * Which foods, herbs,
vitamins, and minerals nourish your brain * How intermittent fasting can
integrative-medicine-for-alzheimer-s-the-breakthr
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dramatically lower your risk of dementia * Which fats destroy the brain and
which heal it. Reversing Alzheimer's will empower you to turn on the epigenetic
control of genes that prevent--and even reverse--Alzheimer's disease.
Younger Sara Gottfried, M.D. 2017-03-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The New York
Times bestselling author of The Hormone Cure and The Hormone Reset Diet shows
every woman how to create a lifestyle that will help her look great, feel
energized, and slow down the effects of aging. Feel destined for cellulite,
saddle bags, and belly fat? Does your family come from a long line of
Alzheimer's, cancer, or heart disease? Will nothing help your aging skin or
declining libido or flagging energy? This book is for you. The body is
magnificent but it doesn't come with a lifetime warranty, or an operating
manual. You're the result of millions of years of evolution, but many of the
adaptations that helped your ancestors survive are now working overtime to
accelerate the aging process. The assumption here is that we are our genes and
therefore trapped by the past. The good news is that your genetic code—the DNA
sequence that is the biochemical basis of heredity—can play a minor role in the
way you age. The scientific reality is that 90 percent of the signs of aging
and disease are caused by lifestyle choices, not your genes. In other words,
you have the capability to overcome and transform your genetic history and
tendencies. Harvard/MIT—trained physician Sara Gottfried, M.D. has created a
revolutionary 7-week program that empowers us to make the critical choices
necessary to not just look young, but also feel young. Dr. Gottfried identifies
and builds this book around the five-key factors that lead to accelerated aging
-the muscle factor, the brain factor, the hormone factor, the gut factor, and
the toxic fat factor. The 7-week program addresses these factors and treats
them in an accessible and highly practical protocol and is as follows:
Feed—Week 1 Sleep—Week 2 Move—Week 3 Release—Week 4 Expose—Week 5 Soothe—Week 6
Think—Week 7 Younger increases not only your lifespan, but also your
healthspan. Dr. Gottfried's program makes it possible to change the way you
age, stay younger longer, and remain healthy and vibrant for all of your days.
Your Blood Never Lies James B. LaValle 2013-07-02 A standard blood test
indicates how well the kidneys and liver are functioning, the potential for
heart disease, and a host of other vital health markers. Unfortunately, most of
us cannot decipher these results ourselves, nor can we even formulate the right
questions to ask about them—or we couldn’t until now. In Your Blood Never Lies,
best-selling author James LaValle clears up the mystery surrounding blood test
results. In simple language, he explains all of the information found on these
forms, making it understandable and accessible. This means that you can look at
the results yourself and know the significance of each marker. Dr. LaValle even
recommends the most effective conventional and complementary treatments for
dealing with any problematic findings. Rounding out the book are the names of
test markers that should be requested for a more complete physical picture. A
blood test can reveal so much about your body, but only if you can interpret
the results. Your Blood Never Lies provides the up-to-date information you need
to take control of your health.
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The Apo E Gene Diet Pamela McDonald 2007 Do you know your Apo E geneotype? Do
you know why it's important? Researchers have discovered that the Apo E gene
regulates the way your body transports fats and cholesterol, affecting not just
weight but also the heart and vascular system, and influencing our patterns of
inflammation-one of the key factors in many serious diseases. The Apo E Gene
Diet is not a traditional diet; instead of taking a one-size-fits-all approach,
it supports each individual's unique genetic recipe with the correct matching
nutrition. We now know that different genotypes need a different balance of
carbohydrate, fat, and protein. This breakthrough book outlines the latest
information so you can make appropriate nutritional decisions based on your
specific Apo E genotype. In this way, you can take charge of your body's genesupportive environment for optimum health. The Apo E Gene Diet can be for
everyone, but it is specifically designed for a new generation of patients who
want to live life to the fullest instead of waiting around for their biology to
catch up with them.
Finally Focused James Greenblatt, M.D. 2017-05-09 DISCOVER THE ADHD SOLUTION
FOR YOUR CHILD Dr. James Greenblatt has seen thousands of children and adults
struggling with the symptoms of ADHD – hyperactivity, inattentiveness,
impulsiveness, and often irritability and combativeness. Rather than simply
prescribing medication for their ADHD symptoms, he tailors remedies to his
patients’ individual needs, detecting and treating the underlying causes of the
disorder. Finally Focused provides proven natural and medical methods to easily
treat problems such as nutritional deficiencies or excesses, dysbiosis (a
microbial imbalance inside the body), sleeping difficulties, and food
allergies, all of which surprisingly can cause or worsen the symptoms of ADHD.
Using Dr. Greenblatt’s effective Plus-Minus Healing Plan, parents will first
understand the reasons behind their child's symptoms, and then be able to
eliminate them by addressing the child’s unique pattern of biological weakness.
Adults with ADHD can do the same for themselves. And if conventional medication
is still necessary, this integrative approach will minimize or even eliminate
troublesome side effects. Using Dr. Greenblatt’s expert advice, millions of
children and adults with ADHD finally will get the help they need to achieve
true wellness.
The Alzheimer's Prevention Program Gary Small 2012-12-11 Want to keep
Alzheimer’s at bay for years—ideally, forever? Prevention is the way, and this
is the guide. Now in paperback and updated throughout, The Alzheimer’s
Prevention Program is essential for everyone with a family history of
Alzheimer’s, and for the 80 million baby boomers who worry whenever they forget
someone’s name. It’s the book that shows how to strengthen memory and avoid
everyday lapses. How to incorporate the top ten brain-protecting foods into
your diet. How to cross-train your brain, exercising both the right and left
hemisphere. And how to reduce stress, a risk factor for developing dementia and
Alzheimer’s, through meditation and 11 other relaxation strategies. Written by
the New York Times bestselling authors of The Memory Bible, this book is an
easy-to-follow regimen based on the latest comprehensive research into
Alzheimer’s disease, and especially the critical connection between lifestyle
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and susceptibility. The paperback edition is updated with a brand-new section
that answers the most compelling questions asked of Dr. Small after publication
of the first edition, including: the power of exercise to offset a genetic
predisposition; antibodies that can clear Alzheimer’s plaques from the brain;
and promising new treatments, from drugs to deep brain stimulation. It’s the
science-based, breakthrough program that will bring mental clarity to every day
and help you take control of your brain’s health.
Integrative Therapies for Depression James M. Greenblatt 2015-12-01 Integrative
Therapies for Depression: Redefining Models for Assessment, Treatment and
Prevention summarizes emerging theories and research findings on various
nonpharmaceutical therapies to treat mood disorders.Supported by the review of
nearly 3000 scientific studies, the book describes the concepts of
inflammation, genetics, hormonal imbalance, g
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